
From: Janet Turnidge
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB 2015
Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 5:22:56 PM

I’m stating my strong opposition to giving anyone who cannot produce valid ID from the United States , or our
territories, from being allowed a drivers license. The current laws need to be upheld. If you’re going to bypass
current laws for certain people, then the same should apply for all applicants.

Sincerely,
Janet Turnidge
Turnidge.janet@gmail.com

Sent from my iPhone
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